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.Hope you all had a lovely half term holiday. 
 
Reminder – at the end of the school day 
Please stick to the pa and pedestrian steps. 
Please refrain from walking on the brick walls along the paths. 
Please refrain from walking on the grass banking and under the white railings. 
 
 
Staffing 25/26: We are delighted to announce that Miss Mawdsley is pregnant - Huge 
congratulations! She will start her maternity leave around October half term. 
 
As we move into next half term, a letter will come out to confirm staffing for classes for next year. 
This is something we consider very carefully and will let you know as soon as we can.  
 
Governors - LGC Local Governing Committee 
We are seeking to appoint another member of the Governing Committee – a Parent Governor. If 
you are a parent and wish to express an interest, please contact Mrs Statham by Friday 20th 
June.  
Governors attend 3-4 meetings a year. They work with the headteacher and other Governors to 
help the strategic development of the school. 
 
Soccer Aid, Friday 13th June:  UNICEF Soccer Aid – NON Uniform. Children can wear a football 
kit in exchange for £1 – payable on scopay 
There will be football themed games throughout the dinner time. 
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Congratulations! 

Golden Book Award: YR: Elliot  Y1: Alissa  Y2: Daniel 

           Y3: Alicia   Y4: Dalton  Y5: Isaac   Y6: Scarlet 

         Lunchtime awards:    Imogen YR     Mayson Y5       

 Attendance Awards: Reception 9%     Y4 98% 
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Cams Lanes Got Talent 
Miss Aspen is working with the School Council children to start the audition process with all the 
children 
 
Cams Lane Choir at Hollybank: On Monday, 2nd June the choir performed in the lounge at 
Hollybank Care Home, in order to celebrate International Children’s Day (1st June). 
The residents thoroughly enjoyed their songs and performances. 
 
 
Parents That Lunch:  Year 4 is on Tuesday,10th June, Year 2 is now on 
Wednesday, 11th June, Year 6 is on Monday 23rd June & Year 3 is on Tuesday, 
24thJune. You will be able to book for these events nearer the time. 
 

 
School Trips: 
 
Reception & Y1 – Monday, 9th June – Smithills Farm   

       
               Y2 – Wednesday, 25th June - LEGO Experience at the Trafford centre 
 
               Y3 – Friday, 11th July – Manchester Museum    
 
 

 
UNICEF: 
Article 12 Every child has the right to have a say in all matters affecting them, and to have their 
views taken seriously. 
We are working hard towards achieving our Silver Award in the UNICEF Rights Respecting 
Awards 
 
 
Monitoring and Filtering Online Activity: Just a reminder to all pupils that we have a very 
secure system to ensure that children cannot get onto any inappropriate sites online. They are 
blocked immediately and then investigated by senior staff. 
 
Extreme Haircuts and Hair styles: Please remember that in line with the Uniform and Code of 
Conduct – we do not allow extreme haircuts or styles – such as tramlines or zig zag patterns or 
shaved heads.  
Also reminder for all girls – long hair must be tied back at all times. 

FCL (Friends of Cams Lane) 
 
Summer Fair -Thursday 3rd July 6-8pm  (See Poster on Page 4) 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED – please let the FCL or the school office know if you can            
help out  at the  fair, before/during or after. 
DONATIONS FOR RAFFLE PRIZES – if you are linked to a local business,                        
we would hugely appreciate any prizes for the raffle 
NON UNIFORM DAY – Friday 27th June - Donations of new toys/games up to the cost of 
£5 



3 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 9th June 
         Reception & Year 1 Trip 
             Smithills Farm 

Tuesday 10th June 

 
Y4 Parents That Lunch 

Wednesday 11th June 
Y2 Parents That Lunch 

PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE OF DATE! 

Monday 23rd June 
 
    Y6 Parents That Lunch 

Friday 13th June 
UNICEF Soccer aid 

Wear a football kit in exchange for   
£1 on Scopay 

Tuesday 24th June 
 

      Y3 Parents That Lunch 

Wednesday 25th June 
Y2 Trip 

Lego Experience 

Thursday 3rd July 
FCL Summer Fair 6-8pm 

Volunteers required! Please email 
fcl@camslane.bury.sch.uk 

Tuesday 8th July 
Sports Day 

KS2 (Years 3-6) 10am 
KS1 (Reception, Years 1 & 2) 1.30pm 

Friday 11th July 
Y3 Trip 

Manchester Museum 

Monday 14th July Moving Up Sessions 

Monday 14th July Reports Coming Home 

Tuesday 15th July Golden Treat – Ice cream & inflatables 

Wednesday 16th July 
Cams Lanes Got Talent 

(In school activity) 

Friday 18th July 
School Closes for the Summer Holidays 

At 2pm 

Wednesday 3rd September School Re-opens 
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